
 

 

  
Monday 12th July 2021 

 

‘Grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: v18 

 

Covid 19 update 

Class 3 and 4 children will remain at home this week. They will be able to access their learning 

on Google Classroom.  You and your child’s safety are always of paramount importance. 

Staff in school are continuing with the same robust routine of cleaning after each session and 

children are encouraged to wash their hands frequently. If you child’s class is not closed then 

they should be in school. Although we appreciate these are difficult times, we cannot 

authorise any absence.  All children should attend school unless advised by school to isolate.  

Please continue to wear masks when you are on the school playground at the start and end 

of the school day. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 
                                                                        

Here is a link to the current opening hours at the library : 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/libraries-and-archives/libraries/find-a-library/coppull-library/ 
  
This is a great (and FREE!) resource for children during the summer holidays- please visit the library 
when you get chance. Reading is so important and we encourage all our children to pick up a book 
each day. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LANCASHIRE READING JOURNEY  

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE  
please follow the link to watch a video 

explaining this year’s reading challenge 

(SCART) 
https://my.nicheacademy.com/lancashirereadingjourney/c
ourse/31808 
 

Material is available to collect from Coppull Library 
from Monday 28th June. 
It is most certainly worth having a look at the clip 
with your children and joining in the reading 
challenge!  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/libraries-and-archives/libraries/find-a-library/coppull-library/
https://my.nicheacademy.com/lancashirereadingjourney/course/31808
https://my.nicheacademy.com/lancashirereadingjourney/course/31808


 

 

 

 

 

Reports 

I trust that you have received and read your child’s report. Please do complete the reply slip 

and email back to school. Your feedback is important to us.  Thank you for the slips already 

received. 

 
 

Summer Term – dates for your diaries. 

DATE   EVENT 

Monday 19th July 9am leavers service year 6 only with families in church – 

details to follow 

Wednesday 21st July  year 6 leavers trip- details TBC  

Thursday 22nd July  End of Summer term school closes at 2pm 

 

 

 


